2023 – 2024 PERMISSION TO LEAVE CAMPUS FOR LUNCH FORM

Students in grades 9-11 have the option of leaving campus for lunch. However, they must have parent permission. By signing this form, you are giving permission for your child to leave campus each day for lunch for the school year, along with releasing the school for any liability regarding their safety. At any time, you may revoke permission for your child to leave by informing Mrs. Jorstad (T.H.S. Secretary) or Mr. Odegaard you no longer wish for your child to be able to leave campus without your explicit permission each time.

Please keep in mind, lunch is only 30 minutes long. This does not leave any extra time for activities other than lunch, and students late to returning to school will be assigned disciplinary consequences. It is also strongly recommended that you talk with your child about conducting themselves in a safe manner at lunch before you agree to give them permission to leave campus for lunch.

<u>I fully understand</u> that lunch is only 30-minutes long, and I have talked with my child(ren) about conducting themselves in a safe and respectful manner during lunch periods away from campus. In addition, I acknowledge the school is not liable for their safety.

My child		, has my permission to leave	
campus for lunch.	Print Student's Name		
Parent/Guardian Signature		Date	